
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ulster County Executive 
Michael P. Hein 

 
Cordially invites you to the 

 
2013 State of the County Address 

 
Thursday

January 31, 2013 
6:30 PM 

 
SUNY Ulster 

491 Cottekill Road  Stone Ridge, NY  
 

R.S.V.P. by 5 pm, Wednesday, January 23, 2013 to 
exec@co.ulster.ny.us OR (845) 340-3800 

 
 

Light refreshments to follow 
 
 
 

In case of inclement weather: January 31th  at 6:30 PM 


